
INDIAN NURSERY AL WADI AL KABIR 

                                  P.O.BOX-513, CODE 117, AL WADI AL KABIR 
                                                 SULTANATE OF OMAN 
 

27.03.2022 

Ref: ISWK/2022-22/GEN/NURSEY/03 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings from ISWK! 

We warmly welcome your child to the Nursery of Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir! 

We look forward to having all our tiny tots on the Nursery campus and assure you that 

your ward’s first experience of learning and growing, will be an enjoyable one. 

As we get geared to welcome them, we furnish here a few guidelines and details for your 

information: 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL:  MONDAY, 18TH APRIL  2022 (17th being the Easter holiday) 

REPORTING TIME:             8:00 a.m.             DISPERSAL TIME: 12:00 noon 

CAMPUS:                               KINDERGARTEN BUILDING, WADI KABIR 

• Please ensure that your ward is dropped and picked up on time. This will give your 

child a secure feeling. 

• They will be in the care of our teachers and the support staff until you pick them up, 

however, kindly arrange to pick your ward up not later than 12.30 noon. 

• Kindly instruct the transporters to accompany your child safely to his vehicle.  

• During the initial stages, your child may take a few days to settle, but will soon get 

acclimatized and enjoy the new, fun-filled environment. 

• It is recommended that your child be toiled trained, if not already so. This will ensure 

that he/she is comfortable at school. 

• Please avoid calling or meeting teachers during school hours. Please request for an 

appointment to meet with the teacher before 8:00 a.m. or after 12:15 p.m. 

• Your child should be smartly dressed for school with hair combed neatly, outdoor 

comfortable clothes and adequate footwear or shoes. (NO SLIPPERS) 

• Provide your child with healthy tiffin, water bottle (not feeder) and a school bag, which 

your child can easily open and close.  

• Only healthy food is recommended in his/her snack box: no chips, chocolates or fizzy 

drinks please. 

• It is recommended that your child is weaned away from the Milk bottle or Feeder. 

• An extra pair of clothes should be kept separately in a plastic bag for use if and when 

required. This will need to be carried on all days. 

• Fancy trinkets and jewelery are not allowed to school.  



• Please label all your child’s belongings with his/her name. 

• Kindly check the school bag for circulars and work cards. 

• If your child is sick with running nose/fever or is under medication, please do not send 

your child to school. If your child develops a fever or feels sick, you will be asked to 

come and pick your child up. Please keep the Staff Nurse informed of any medical issue 

if faced by your child. 

• Staff members will greet your child at the entrance. Please bid good byes quickly and 

leave your child in the caring hands of the teacher. This will settle your child well to 

begin the day. 

• Important information and timely details will be conveyed to you through circulars. 

We wish your child all the best and welcome him/her to the ISWK family. 

We look forward to your support and co-operation in making school life enjoyable for your 

ward. 

“CHILDREN ARE LIFE’S GREATEST BLESSINGS” – We cherish them and will offer them 

the best of everything. 

Warm regards and best wishes. 

 

 

D. N. Rao 

Principal 


